

ALL WES PARENTS AND GUARDIANS ARE INVITED!

Input Meeting for our Parent and Family Engagement Program

Spring Parent Advisory Council Meeting (PAC) Wednesday, April 17 at 9:30 a.m.

(Volunteer Appreciation brunch immediately following See reverse side for invitation)

We value family engagement at our school and want you to have a voice in decision making. All parents and guardians are invited to join our Parent Advisory Council (PAC). We want your input!

AGENDA:

- Discuss, revise, and agree upon the SY24-25 Family Engagement Policy
- Review Spring Parent Survey Results
- Explanation of Title I Budget and Spending/Input for SY24-25
- Review of School Goals and School Improvement Plan/Input for SY24-25

Please RSVP by email to mmew.wes@catoosa.k12.ga.us.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting!

Mitzi Mew – Family Engagement Coordinator mmew.wes@catoosa.k12.ga.us (706) 935-6700